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November 25, 1952 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you for your reception report of November18, 1952. 

We have checked your report and our logs, and are pleased to 

varify your reception as being correct. 

Once again with many thanks and best person regards, we 

remain 

Yours very tru3r,_ 

G. Max K i r el 

General Manager 

GMK : bb 


